PATIENT SURVEY 2013/2014
ACTION PLAN
The 2014 survey was designed to:
· Elicit patients’ awareness of electronic services for accessing practice systems

· Determine levels of interest in using IT to make/cancel appointments and order prescriptions on line

· Explore patient wishes for extended opening hours

· To see which additional services patients would like the practice to develop

Individual comments and constructive criticism were also invited.  

Our thanks to all who took part in the survey and offered suggestions on how we can improve our services for you.

It was clear that the majority of respondents are unaware that appointments can be made or cancelled electronically.  Similarly, many patients do not know that repeat prescriptions can also be ordered on line.  The PPG felt that electronic access, particularly for routine services, was something which would increase over time as the population generally begin to use it to gain access to more services.

The majority of respondents also indicated that they would like to register to make appointments with both the doctor and the nurse electronically.

It was agreed that a programme be developed and introduced to raise awareness of these services and promote registration so that our patients can utilise both the appointment and prescription  service modules.

Many patients (almost 70%) indicated that they would like to be able to have appointments in the evenings and at weekends.  This is particularly useful for people who work during the day.  NHS England are also considering contract amendments to increase surgery opening times and the PPG considered that this should be given high priority.  The Practice will work closely with NHS England to implement this service as one of the “early leaders” in an effort to meet patient need.

Only 12% of respondents wanted additional services but recurring requests included on site blood tests, telephone consultations, open (or increased) practice nurse clinics and GP continuity.

The PPG and the Practice will review these matters over the coming year and respond to what our patient requests wherever possible.
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